

## **PTA meeting 22/03/2023**

**Present:** Mel Ford, Laura Davies, Robin Armstrong, Elroy Pearson, Marica Johnson

### **Disco**

Thurs 30<sup>th</sup> March. KS1 14.00-15.15 KS2 15.30 - 17.00

#### Plan.

Check if we can offer non-school uniform with a voluntary donation of £1.

Volunteers for disco- Andrew, Mel, Margot, Laura, Mel B, Will ask for more volunteers on fb and ask if newsletter can advertise party.

Mel will post to social media (fb and whatsapp groups).

DJ confirmed, cash to be paid on day

### **Pen-y-fan Walk**

Sunday 30<sup>th</sup> April

#### Plan.

Marcia will set up a whatsapp group for people interested.

Closer to the time we will gather numbers to order medals.

Children to wear red if possible.

Laura will email Penarth Times.

we talked about printing off a flyer with the information on the walk for children to take home. Flyer to include fundraising link and option to send cash in to school.

Robin will explore gift aid.

Mel will look at costings and timing for ordering medals.

Parents to arrange transport, food and supervision.

### **Litter Picking**

Date to be arranged.

#### Plan.

Marcia will contact Scouts re litter pickers

Possible date in May.

### **Other business**

Mel will ask re planters.

School fair date 24<sup>th</sup> June. Date to be published on newsletter.

Laura will talk to Jo Harris re police to provide entertainment/info. Dog handlers?